
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27288 / H0478

Consistent with the Governor's Licensing Freedom Act, this bill would reduce barriers to licensure and burdens
on current licensees of the Real Estate Commission. The changes would reduce the minimum number of hours
required in individual accredited courses, eliminate unnecessary requirements to mark rejected offers, and have
a written agency office policy. The proposed legislation also clarifies language about calling meetings of the
Commission and removes a citation to a rule that was allowed to expire.

FISCAL NOTE
No General Fund or state or local political subdivision fiscal impact. There would be a cost to the agency's
Special Real Estate Account of $1000 to update the licensing system to allow for change to requirements.

Contact:
MiChell Bird
Real Estate Commission
(208) 955-8468

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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